
 

August 2022 Monthly News Letter: 

 

I would like to thank everyone for the fantastic turn out this past Saturday for our monthly drive and 

dinner at Skipper’s in Darien.  I do apologize for the parking and not being able to sit everyone as a 

group as I think Bill was unaware that when he called it was not a reservation. I would also say that 

everyone keep Bill in your prayers as he recovers from his car accident and not able to attend Saturday.   

We will definitely work on group sitting in the future.  However, I would like to focus on the turn out and 

the very nice scenic ride to Dairen.  Thank you, Les, for routing that for us and for everyone showing up!!  

Russ thank you for the wonderful photography and look forward to seeing the pictures posted. 

We are checking with several other restaurants that will take reservations for the future and welcome 

any suggestions from group members on places they would like to visit. I know most of the long-term 

members have been there and done that, please keep in mind we have new members that have not and 

in growing the club we may be repeating things.   

If you have not had a chance to check out our new website and calendar, please do. It has great 

information and we are working to keep the calendar updated with CCA events as well as other events 

club members would be interested in attending.  Also, Les and Izzy are working on updating our 

membership contact information, so if anything has changed, email, phone, address, please let one of 

them know so that our information is accurate. 

I have also printed business cards for members to give out to potential new members as we try and 

grow our club.  If you would like some cards, please let me know and I will get them to you. 

We are planning our next outing to Huc-A-Poos Bites and Booze on Tybee and maybe we can get 

some new pictures of our cars and members with the ocean in the background so please let us know as 

soon as possible if you are attending, I have reserved for 20 to arrive around 4:30 meeting place to start 

our drive will be Historical Grayson Stadium at 3:30 to leave by 4PM.  I know it is a shorter ride than 

usual but a beautiful one!   

 

Lisa Santangelo 

 

 

 


